
From: d Menasha
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Senate committee on environmental and natural resources or SB1530
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 9:03:47 AM

My husband is a self employed logger, who employs 30 people.  My son is a self
employed electrical line company, and has in excess of 100 employees here in Coos
County.  We estimate the Activity tax will cost my husbands company $ 8K this year. 
My son's company will incur over $100K.  This tax was not voted on by the people of
Oregon, and now you want to do the same thing to us again with this bill? This bill will
increase our fuel cost dramatically!  Our profit margins are so slim now, you are
adding more to our burden.  This should not be in a short session, nor an emergency
passed through without our vote.  

Sincerely, Darcie Stone
Southfork Logging, LLC.
Myrtle Point, OR  97458
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